SLO Bytes Computer Users' Group

Minutes of the December 2nd 2022 Virtual BOD Meeting

Officers Present via Zoom: Alan Raul, Ralph Sutter, John Waller and Kaye Raul

Other Board Members Present: Jim Buenrostro, Peter Stonehewer

President John Waller called the meeting to order at 6:32 pm.

The Minutes of the Board of Directors meeting of 09/02/2022 were approved as submitted.

Treasurer **Kaye Raul** informed the BOD that she paid the annual APCUG Dues for 2023 in November 2022.

Secretary **Ralph Sutter** indicated that he was interested in investigating the pros and cons of dropping SLO Bytes' 501 (c) 3 status and adopting the model of **the Central Coast Artists' Collective**. Alan Raul proposed this change previously. Sutter will do more research.

BOD Member **Jim Buenrostro** asked how much SLO Bytes was paying for insurance and whether the group should drop this coverage. Kaye Raul and Ralph Sutter advised against this move.

The meeting ended at 6:48 pm.

Ralph Sutter